
Follow-Up to Startup Pitch Competition 

Dear [Judge's Name/Competition Organizer], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to extend my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to 

present [Your Startup's Name] at the recent startup pitch competition held on [Date]. It was an 

invaluable experience, and I appreciated the feedback and support from both the judges and the 

audience. 

I am particularly excited about [specific feedback or question asked during the pitch], and I 

would love to explore this further with your insights or any additional resources you may 

recommend. 

Additionally, I am eager to stay connected and would appreciate any updates regarding the 

competition results or potential next steps. My team and I believe that [Your Startup's Name] has 

significant potential to make a positive impact in [industry/sector], and we are eager to take the 

next steps forward. 

Thank you once again for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Startup's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


